
 

Byfleet, West Byfleet and Pyrford Residents’ Association  
  

 
  
We are very pleased to say that the latest issue of our newsletter The Resident is now available.  

  

 
  
The Resident newsletter is free to members of the association and membership only costs £5 per year which 
includes copies of the newsletter.  

  

The association is fully run by volunteers and has been supporting local residents for more than 80 years.  We 
work with your local councillors to address neighbourhood issues and organise or participate in many events in 
the three villages.  

  

Over a third of the households in the three villages are now members (over 2,500 households) and we 
personally deliver the latest issue of The Resident to every member three times a year.  

  

We hope you’ll enjoy the newsletter.  Our website - at www.the-residents.org has much more information about 
the association - its aims, rules and how it supports local residents.  

                                                                                              

It’s easy to join:  
  

❖ Send your name and address details to members@the-residents.org  

  

❖ Use the “Join Us” form on our website at www.the-residents.org  
  

❖ Fill in an application form at your local library or give it to your Street Representative  

  

Contact your local Street Representative directly:  
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